BLUE CRANE ROUTE MUNICIPALITY (EC102)

INTERRUPTION OF ELECTRICITY SUPPLY

We apologise for the very short notice due to a lapse in communication from Eskom.

Eskom has informed BCRM that they intend to interrupt the supply to us and our
consumers on

TUESDAY 30 JANUARY 2024

BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 06:00 TO 18:00

to perform essential maintenance and/or repairs on their network.

BCRM sincerely apologises for the disruption and inconvenience and thank you for
your co-operation and patience.

MUNICIPAL MANAGER



